
MEGHDOOT HOSTEL 
UNIVERSITY OF DELHI 

• DELHI-110007 

MD H/2024-25/ --
Dated- 05.09.2024 

NOTICE 

Subject: Corrigendum Regarding EWS Quota in Hostel Admissions 2024-25 

It is hereby notified to all current and prospective applicants of Meghdoot Hostel that, as per the 

guidelines provided by the Delhi University authorities, there is no quota available for 

Economically Weaker Sections (EWS) in hostel admissions. 

This notice has been issued in accordance with the directions received from the Joint Registrar, 

College Branch. It should be considered an official cotTigendum, and records should be updated 

accordingly. 

For further information or assistance, please contact the hostel office. 
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